Student of the month in Mr. Cross' room is Kaitlyn Lawrence. Kaitlyn is a very respectful and polite sixth grader. She has only pulled one card all year long and is a student that rarely ever has to pay any mini-economy money fines. I can always count on Kaitlyn to follow directions the first time I give them and she always does it with a positive attitude. Kaitlyn is steadfast in her approach to school, she never wines about anything and always puts forth her best effort in everything she does. I enjoy having Kaitlyn in my room and will be very sad to see her move on to Junior High next year. Great job Kaitlyn! You are a wonderful role model for all students! 
